
            

         

22 May 2018 

 

Attachment A: Manurewa Local Board feedback on the Local Government 
(Community Well-being) Amendment Bill 

 

The Manurewa Local Board promotes the social, economic, environmental and 
cultural wellbeing of current and future communities in the Manurewa area. 
Therefore the Manurewa Local Board has considered the Local Government 
(Community Well-being) Amendment Bill and submits the following feedback to be 
included with the Auckland Council submission.   

Feedback Points 

That the Manurewa Local Board:  

• Supports Auckland Council’s submission to; reinstate the four well-beings in 
legislation to recognise the work to deliver social, economic, environmental 
and cultural outcomes for communities.   

• Supports the modification to development contributions, providing the ability to 
fund community infrastructure (ie swimming pools, libraries, sports fields etc) 
helping councils to support growth. 

• Notes that the proposed restoration of the purpose of local government to 
include social, economic, environmental and cultural well-being aligns well 
with local boards planning for and delivering on issues of local importance, as 
defined in the Local Board Plans.  

• Notes that the restoration of local government’s power to collect development 
contributions will allow for better access to funding of key local facilities that 
are of significant interest to local boards such as swimming pools and sports 
grounds. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Dalton - Chair 
Manurewa Local Board 
Email:  Angela.Dalton@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
Ph:  0212833311 
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